
supplies of medicines and drugs. They are now sup-

plied by an ordnance department. Could anything be

more absurd? There should be less red tape and

more latitude in the purchase of comforts for the sick.

A sufficiency of transport should be always available

for the sick and wounded. The orderlies should re-

ceive higher pay and be recruited more carefully.

The sanitary arrangements should be mere directly

under control of the medical department.

These are a few of the changes which will enable

the medical department to more thoroughly and ef-

ficiently carry out its work of mercy and relief. The
Royal Army Medical Corps contains some of the

ablest and most capable men I have ever met. It is a

credit to the army and an honor to the nation.
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